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Please see the State Engineer comment:

"Well permit no. 89137-F needs to be re-permitted for the new area. The report states that
this well is being used for “permitted purposes only”, but the well is permitted for the RV
park and irrigation. No mention is made of the water supply for the proposed residential
lot, nor any uses for Tract A."




